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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
Kathmandu, Nepal

Press Release

The Government of Nepal is deeply shocked by the killing of innocent civilians in a

hospital inGazayesterday. We condemn this attack against the hospital, medical personnel,

patients, and civilians and convey our heartfelt condolences to the bereaved families. We

offer prayers for the speedy recovery of the injured people'

We are seriously concerned about the attack against civilians. We call for the protection of

civilian people in, all circumstances. We believe in peace and urge for peaceful and

negotiated settlement of the dispute.
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